
board of accountancy 
June I, 2015 

Honorable Eddie B. Calvo 
Governor of Guam 
Executive Chambers 
P.O. Box 2950 
Hagatfia, GU 96910 

Dear Governor Calvo: 

In compliance with Public Law 31-233, Chapter XIII, Section 6, enclosed is the FY2015 - APRIL 
Financial Statement for the Guam Board of Accountancy (the Board). Please note that there were 
no outstanding prior year obligations as of April 30, 2015, and that the Board receives no f <ls 
from the US Federal Government or the Government of Guam. All Board funds are deri d 
directly from CPA application, examination and licensing fees. 

To wit, also enclosed is a historical graph of the Guam Computer Test Center (GCTC) paid test 
events documenting the decline of such revenues during FY2012 - 2015. This decline in paid 
events is due to international testing in Japan, and is directly proportional with the decline in Board 
surcharge revenues from the GCTC. 

If you need additional information, please contact us at your earliest convenience by calling 647-
0813 or emailing your request to: t:!lS!.'dir@guamboa.org. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

D. N. Sanford 
Executive Director 

Enclosures 

cc: Honorable Judith T. Won Pat 
Speaker, 33rd Guam Legislature 
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